
 

December 20, 2019 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

The manuscript titled 'Update on quinolone-containing rescue therapies for 

Helicobacter pylori infection' was edited by John Surya, ａMedical English 

instructor at the Jikei Medical University, Tokyo, Japan. l believe this document 

is English-ready for publication in World Journal of Gastroenterology. 

Should you require any additional information. please do not hesitate to contact 

me 

Assistant Professor of Medical English 

Jikei Medical University 

Email: isurya26@jikei.ac.jp 


